U.S. Department of Justice

Civil Division

Washington, DC 20530

February 25, 2014

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL

Alan Butler, Esq.

Electronic Privacy Information Center
1718 Connecticut Avenue, N.W., Suite 200
Washington, DC 20009

Re: EPICv. Department of Justice, Case No. 13-1848-BAH
Dear Alan,

Enclosed please find the Department of Justice’s response to Electronic Privacy
Information Center’s Freedom of Information Act request dated June 6, 2013 seeking all Office
of Legal Counsel “final legal analyses, memoranda, and opinions regarding the PRISM
program.” Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

JACQUELINE COLEMAN SNEAD
‘ Senior Counsel
Federal Programs Branch
Civil Division

Enclosure




